

March 12, 2015

Kurt Williams T&W Construction 3841 West Morris Street Indianapolis, IN 46241

Dear Kurt,

I am writing to thank T&W for the oversight and construction of the expansion of our children's spaces and renovation of some of our existing public spaces. In choosing T&W we carefully considered the talents and experience of each member of the team you had assembled and had a great level of confidence in that team at days end. From discovery and design through construction and punch list, the attention to our needs and wants was listened to and carefully managed. The end product, particularly in our children's wing, has provided a colorful, highly engaging tool for ministry use and connection to our community via The Park.

We knew undertaking such a large project, while still keeping our building in use 7 days a week, was a big ask. The forward thinking, flexibility and can-do attitude of your designers, construction managers and sub-contractors made a difficult process bearable, and in the end, very successful.

Our stated goal of creating spaces designed and built for flexibility and longevity was fully realized. We are very pleased.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Executive Pastor

jstanley@tpcc.org

317.769.5557 | tpcc.org

PO BOX 5100 ZIONSVILLE, IN 46077 6590 S. INDIANAPOLIS RD. WHITESTOWN IN 46075 317.769.7557 317.769.7079 WWW.TPCC ORG